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To: Grainne Power
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Date: 21 March 2016 11:39:48

 
 

From: sileclanc   
Sent: 21 March 2016 11:21
To: Licensing Staff
Subject: Dublin Port Company for a Dumping at Sea Permit (S0024-01)
 
Dear Sir/Madam

 

We wish to raise our concerns about the proposed Dumping in Dublin Bay.

The constant threat to the unique environment in Dublin Bay, and it’s protected status
provided by the EU seems to come under constant threat from commercial sources.

We have been in contact with our various groups, SOS, Dublin Bay Watch, Birdwatch
Ireland to express our concerns.

They also seem to be of one mind in this regard, and we understand that they have
formally notified you of their objections.

Please desist from continuing to make proposals that effect the environment.

 

Yours sincerely

 

Sile Clancy and the O’Malley family

 

 

 
 

This email has been sent from a virus-free computer protected by Avast. 
www.avast.com
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